
From: on behalf of Carter, Cllr Andrew
To: Site Allocations Plan
Subject: PDE00034_SITE ALLOCATION PLANS - SITE 4046
Date: 25 September 2015 14:41:09

Dear Officers,
 
I have been contacted by a Mr David Marsey who lives at 30 Daleside Avenue.  Mr Marsey’s
email address is .  Mr Marsey wants it to be noted that he is happy for
site 4046 to be considered for housing.  He feels there is a shortage of housing and this would
be a suitable site.
 
Councillor Andrew Carter CBE
Calverley & Farsley

PLEASE RESPOND DIRECT TO COUNCILLOR ANDREW CARTER
 
Dictated by Councillor Carter and sent on his behalf by
Linda Adamson,
Senior Support Officer
 




